
Dear sirs / planning officer Gary Wong 
 
We would greatly appreciate confirmaƟon of receipt of this objecƟon email. 
 
On behalf of 51 Ornan Road, Martyn and Sonja Wenzerul, we wish to put in a strong objecƟon to this 
planning applicaƟon. 
 
Reasons: 
1) the rear side proposal, directly impacts light to windows in 51 Ornan Road that are directly facing.  
The previous rear roof terrace did this and at the Ɵme Camden stated it was an oversight for not 
consulƟng us upon our complaint regarding the distance from our directly facing windows. This has 
materially impacted light to these directly facing windows.  This is known to the applicant.  The 
distance to the facing windows of 51 Ornan Road is within the tolerance to validate an objecƟon.  
The proposal extends / increases the impact of the previous “roof terrace” and we strongly object to 
it. 
 
As a separate note, Sonja and Martyn Wenzerul are elderly and largely housebound.  This proposal is 
likely to have a material impact especially given the history. 
 
There is no social or economic value to this extension due to the house already being a large single 
family house. 
 
On behalf of Martyn and Sonja Wenzerul we would appreciate both confirmaƟon of objecƟon and a 
point of contact in this regard. 
 
Kind regards 
Greg Wenzerul, Martyn Wenzerul, Sonja Wenzerul 
 


